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August 23, 2018 
  
General Services Committee chairman Dennis Oldendorf opened the meeting at 1:00 p.m. in in High 
School Library.  Board members present were Dennis Oldendorf, Karen Knospe and Larry Cyrus.  Others 
present were Tom Hiebert, Steve Stoppelmoor, Luke Kjelland, Garek Barum, Tom George, Brian 
Loewenhagen, and Randy Fetting. 
  
Karen Knospe presented a list of positive comments from bus drivers on how last year went and 
concerns they felt needed to be looked at or improved to make the coming year more successful.  The 
group discussed chain of command to follow if issues arise.  We reviewed ways to improve 
communication, and steps to ensure a good work environment.  
  
Dennis will work with Mr. Hiebert and Mr. Kjelland to establish who should participate in 
future  committee meetings to review how things are going.  Mr. Stoppelmoor thought a survey should 
be considered to get feedback from those involved. 
  
Dennis thanked those for attending at 1:55 p.m. 
 


